
 

HELP PROTECT CUSTOMERS AND STAFF BY 

CORRECTLY DISPOSING OF YOUR WASTE  

Please help us to protect you, your staff and your customers as well as our waste and 

recycling staff by correctly disposing of waste cleaning products, personal waste and 

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). 

All disposable cleaning products and materials as well as PPE – including disposable 

aprons, facemasks, gloves – and personal waste such as tissues and wipes cannot 

be recycled and must be placed in your residual trade waste containers, these will be 

blue trade waste sacks and/or bins if your arrangement is with Pembrokeshire County 

Council. If you are using a third party for your waste you will need to check with them 

your arrangements as they may differ from the local authority waste collection service. 

If someone within your place of business has had symptoms of Covid-19, please 

ensure personal waste items, PPE or items used to clean relevant areas are double 

bagged, left in a secure location for 72 hours (three days) before placing into residual 

trade waste bins/ sacks and placing them out for collection.   

To keep your customers and staff safe, you are reminded to disinfect bin handles/lids 

before and after use and wash hands regularly.  

Please follow these guidelines to protect yourself and others.  

Together we can help you to keep your sites safe and maintain a good Trade Waste 

and Recycling Service for everyone during the Covid-19 situation.  

During the COVID-19 lockdown many businesses stopped or suspended their trade 

waste agreements, therefore please ensure you let your trade waste operator know 

when you require collections to resume.  

Please help keep Pembrokeshire’s street’s clean and litter free. Businesses are 

reminded that it is their responsibility to store their waste and recycling safely and 

securely within the boundary of their property until their collection day or they are able 

to take the waste materials to a licenced waste disposal site.  

Businesses who wish to dispose of their waste at one of PCC’s Waste and Recycling 

Centre’s (WRC’s) are reminded they are required to book an appointment for the 

disposal of commercial waste, have a valid waste carrier’s licence and adhere to the 

WRC user guidelines. Charges apply for the disposal of commercial waste at WRC’s, 

excluding a range of recycling.  More information and the booking system can be found 

at www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/waste-bookings.  

If your trade waste agreement is with Pembrokeshire County Council and you have 

any queries, please email tradewaste@pembrokeshire.gov.uk.  
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